
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at the 
Lincoln County Courthouse, 201 Main Street, Troy, MO  63379. 
 
The purpose of said public hearing is to approve the proposed 2021 budget for 
Lincoln County.  This hearing will include all funds. 
 
       Crystal M. Hall 
       County Clerk & Budget Officer 
 
Posted December 22, 2020 


